
 
  

 

 
 
 
 
A-ware Cheese Production B.V.  
Attn. Mr. van Benthem 
Mars 35  
8448 CP HEERENVEEN 
 
 
 
Zutphen, 14 April 2025 
 
 
SM/450448.cert 
 
 
Subject: Declaration of intent for FSSC-certification 
 
 
Dear Mr. van Benthem, 
 
Qlip hereby declares, that on 25, 26 and 27 February 2025, the FSSC transition assessment took 
place at the company A-ware Cheese Production B.V. Heerenveen. The company was audited 
against FSSC 22000 version 6 and carried out by auditor W. Grobben. 
 
The audit findings identified during this transition assessment have all been addressed and approved. 
The final report is currently being prepared by the auditor. 
 
In anticipation of this, we can disclose that the requirements of FSSC 22000 certification are met.  
Once the final report is reviewed and approved, the new certificate will be issued. 
 
You can use this letter as a supporting document for customers if necessary. 
 
Hoping to have informed you sufficiently. 
 
 
 
Qlip B.V., 
 

 
S. Merton 
Operations manager A&I en C 
   

 


